
Saturday May 24 

Woodley Park News 

ANC3C will hold a special meeting on May 27 to discuss the DCPS boundary issues 
and feeder patterns. Deputy Mayor for Education Abigail Smith is the guest speaker. 
MPD 2D headquarters at 6:30 pm. 

The Woodley Park neighborhood picnic is Saturday June 14 from 4 to 7:30 pm in the 
park opposite the 3000 block of Cortland Place. Contact Sarah Taber if you'd like to 
help out. RSVPs here so we know how much food and drink to get. 

WPCA haz materials cleanout and shredding day. Saturday June 7, 9 to 11 am in 
the Maret School parking lot. See DPW's website for what we may -- and may not -- 
accept (you can ignore the shredding limits because we will have our own shredding 
truck). Contact Barbara Ioanes if you'd like to help out that morning (heavy lifting not 
required). 

The people who run DC's public libraries are considering whether to renovate or 
rebuild the Cleveland Park branch. They have solicited input from Cleveland Park 
residents and will include them on the architect selection panel. This week WPCA wrote 
to the DCPL Director of Public Services, stressing this community's interest in the 
branch library and asking to be included in the outreach efforts. A copy is on the 
website. 

Only 25% of registered voters bothered to vote in April's contested mayoral primary. 
The DC League of Women Voters is presenting a discussion about ways to encourage 
voter participation in local elections. Wednesday May 28, 6 to 8 pm at UDC. Details 
here. 

Calendar 

The Ward 3 of the DC Department of Health’s 2014 Animal Health Fair will be on 
Saturday May 31 at the 39th and Newark Streets dog park from 9 to 11:30 am. Free 
vaccinations, dog licenses and more. Details here. 

Wednesday June 4, 7:30 at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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